
 
 

From: Linda Morris [mailto:lmorris@newwashbank.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2009 1:02 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: 20 cent assessment 
 
I work in human resources for a community bank.  Our bank is over 100 years old and has been 
a local employer of 100 people, a huge community supporter and has been conservative in 
making decisions to insure that this bank will continue to grow and thrive.  We did not receive 
bail out money.  We have not made bad loans.  We do all that we can to provide our employees 
with good benefits.  It makes no sense to penalize a small business that has been doing all of the 
right things.  These small community banks are vital to these small towns across American.  
Please reconsider this assessment. 
 
Linda Morris 
Human Resources 
Phone: 812-752-5800 
Fax: 812-752-1043 
 


